PRIVACY
STATEMENT

The Crossing Theatre Privacy Statement

This information is being collected by Narrabri Shire Council, 46-48 Maitland Street
Narrabri (ABN 95 717 801 656) trading as The Crossing Theatre.

Your information is being collected by The Crossing Theatre (located at 117
Tibbereena Street Narrabri) in accordance with the Privacy Act 1988 (Cth) and the
Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998 (NSW) for the purpose of
subscribing to The Crossing Theatre newsletter. The supply of this information is
voluntary; you are not legally required to provide your personal information,
however, please note that if you do not you will not be able to receive email
communications from The Crossing Theatre. Your personal information will not be
disclosed to any unauthorised person (a person not employed by Narrabri Shire
Council) unless Narrabri Shire Council is legally required to do so.

If you wish to obtain a copy of Council's Privacy Management Policy or The Crossing
Theatre's Privacy Statement, please contact Council on (02) 6799 6866 or
council@narrabri.nsw.gov.au.
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